
 

 

 

 

1 April 2020 

Suspension Update 

 

We advise our shareholders that ANO submitted our 11 page reply to the ASX Query Letter 

at 9:32am Brisbane time Tuesday morning, 31 March 2020. We are yet to hear back from 

the ASX. 

The Board still believes the announcement of 18 March 2020, not released to market, 

answered all the relevant questions appropriately. 

 

Authorised by: 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


